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The vestry held a vestry retreat in the auditorium of St. Stephen’s on Sunday, July 13, 
2025. Since we had just gathered for the retreat, we agreed to cancel our regularly 
scheduled vestry meeting which was to take place the following week on July 22, 2025. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christopher Plankey, Clerk 

 


